
 

SLOUGH BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 
REPORT TO: PLANNING COMMITTEE                    DATE: February 2025 
 

PART 1 
 

FOR INFORMATION 
 
Planning Appeal Decisions 
 
Set out below are summaries of the appeal decisions received recently from the Planning 
Inspectorate on appeals against the Council’s decisions. Copies of the full decision letters 
are available from the Members Support Section on request. These decisions are also 
monitored in the Quarterly Performance Report and Annual Review. 
 
WARD(S) ALL 
 
Ref Appeal Decision 
APP/M5450/C/24/3348685 7, Gloucester Avenue, Slough, SL1 3AW 

 
Without planning permission, the material 
change of use of the outbuilding, with 
associated facilitating works and its use as 2 x 
self-contained 
dwellings. 

Appeal 
Dismissed 
 

5th 
December 

2025  

APP/J0350/D/24/3351920 143, Upton Road, Slough, SL1 2AE 
 
Construction of a two storey extension to both 
sides, rear and front and roof alterations to 
create habitable space 

Appeal 
Dismissed 
 

7th 
February 

2025 
 

APP/J0350/D/24/3349669 72A, Knolton Way, Slough, SL2 5TJ 
 
Construction of a first floor rear infill extension 

Appeal 
Dismissed 
 

7th 
February 

2025 
APP/J0350/D/24/3348366 32, Boundary Drive, Slough, SL2 4FQ 

 
Retrospective application for garage conversion 
to habitable room 

Appeal 
Dismissed 

 
7th 

February 
2025 

APP/J0350/D/24/3350334 2, Century Lane, Slough, SL2 4FP 
 
Construction of a single storey rear extension 

Appeal 
Dismissed 

 
10th 

February 
2025 



 

 
APP/J0350/D/24/3357140 151, Parlaunt Road, Slough, SL3 8BG 

 
Construction of a part first floor rear extension 
 
Application P/03933/005 is for the construction 
of a part first floor rear extension, refused 18th 
November 2024 and was allowed at appeal on 
11th February 2025. The main issues is the 
effect of the proposal upon the character and 
appearance of the host dwelling and wider area.  
 
The Inspector states that the proposed 
extension would be set back from the boundary 
with No. 153 and would not exceed 3.3m in 
depth or breach the 45-degree line on the 
horizontal axis. The extension would ‘create a 
combined width that would exceed half the width 
of the original house’ but ‘the additions overall 
would not entirely subsume or obscure the 
dwelling’s original façade and would be regular 
and uncomplicated in scale and form’.  
 
The flat roof would tuck up against the gabled 
form of the existing side/ rear extension, aligning 
with its depth and eaves height. The extension 
is not open to view from the public domain and 
would be seen from adjoining gardens against 
the backdrop of the dwelling’s existing pitched 
roofs that would surround it on two sides. 
 
Overall, the Inspector considers the proposal 
would appear as a reasonably sympathetic 
addition that would be neither visually intrusive 
nor harmful to the character or appearance of 
the appeal property or wider area. 

Appeal 
Granted 

 
11th 

February 
2025 

APP/J0350/D/24/3352055 22, Maryside, Slough, SL3 7ET 
 
Construction of a single storey rear infill 
extension and a first floor rear extension. 

Appeal 
Dismissed 

 
11th 

February 
2025 

APP/J0350/D/24/3352064 34, Mendip Close, Slough, SL3 8UB 
 
Construction of a single storey rear extension 
and a part first floor rear extension. 

Appeal 
Dismissed 

 
13th 

February 
2025 

 



 



 



 



 

 


